
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

January 31, 2019

Attn: Matthew Butler
Broadcast Sports International
7455 Race Road     
Hanover, MD 21076

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Matthew Butler,

This refers to application, File No.   2058-EX-ST-2018, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  The
application is dismissed because FCC is unable to process the application prior to the time frame
requested due to the government shutdown.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     45785

                  Sincerely,

       Anthony Serafini
     Chief
     Experimental Licensing Branch


